
Feb 02, 2020 
 
Brian Behl 
1269 River Park Circle West 
Mukwonago, WI 53149-1058 
 
 
Dear Ohio Senator Kristina Roegner, 
 
I am writing to you as you are the author of the proposed Ohio Senate Bill 3 that will add 
the State of Ohio to the Nurse Licensure Compact (NLC) for Registered Nurses. 
 
I and my family hope this Bill passes the Ohio State Legislature. 
 
I currently live in the Milwaukee-Waukesha, WI area.  In the fall of 2020, I accepted a Sr. 
Mechanical Engineer Architect role with a Medical Device Company in Reading, OH. 
 
My wife is an RN and currently practices in the State of Wisconsin. 
 
We are looking to relocate to the Cincinnati metro-area Spring-Summer 2021.  
 
Currently, Ohio is not a part of the NLC.  Wisconsin is a part of the NLC, and so is the 
State of Kentucky.  This will be a major factor on where we choose to live.  Ideally, we 
would move to a State that is part of the NLC so my wife’s RN license would “transfer”.  I 
and we are not sure how we go about this, but we would like to move to Ohio as this is 
where my new job is located.  Right now, Northern Kentucky has an advantage for us in 
the aforementioned way as the State of Kentucky is a part of the NLC. 
 
If you need to reach me or us for clarification please email at brianbehl@hotmail.com or 
call my mobile number 262-212-9625. 
 
Thanks for the taking the time to read and understand our concern about Ohio Senate 
Bill 3.  We hope Ohio Senate Bill 3 passes soon.   
 
Perhaps this affects more than just my family when deciding where to relocate to in the 
Cincinnati metro-area? 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Victoria & Brian Behl 
262-212-9625 
brianbehl@hotmail.com 
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